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CANCELLATION OF THE LISTING OF EBI ON LONDON STOCK EXCHANGE 

 

As announced on 28 June 2010 in the announcement regarding the results of the extraordinary 
general meeting, Efes Breweries International N.V. (“EBI”), 99.85% subsidiary of Anadolu Efes 
Biracılık ve Malt Sanayi A.Ş. (“Anadolu Efes”), has applied for the cancellation of the admission 
of its Global Depositary Receipts to (a) listing on the Official List of the UK Listing Authority and 
(b) trading on the London Stock Exchange's main market for listed securities. The cancellation 
of the listing will be effective as of 6 October 2010. 

The cancellation of the listing was approved at the extraordinary general meeting of EBI’s 
shareholders held on 28 June 2010, subject to the amendments to the Deposit Agreement 
between EBI and The Bank of New York Mellon, becoming effective on 6 October 2010. 

 

 

 

 

 


